
VILLAGE OF 

MILLERSBURG         
6 North Washington Street 
 Millersburg, Ohio 44654 
FAX (330) 674-9044 
www.millersburgohio.com 
  
Matthew A. Shaner, Police Chief  Police Department (330) 674-5931 
 
 
 

Week Ending 09-19-2021 

INCIDENTS: 

09-13-21 
  
At 0156hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1327 for a report of an animal in 
the roadway on S. Alexander St.  
 
At 1003hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1328 for a report of threats on N. 
Grant St.  
 
At 1113hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1329 to assist a citizen on W. 
Jackson St.  
 
At 1130hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1330 for a funeral escort through 
the Village to the south limits. 
 
At 1436hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1331 for a report of a theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1445hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1332 for a report of a suspicious 
person on S. Washington St.  
 
At 1608hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1333 to check the welfare of a 
resident on Elm Street. 
 
At 2034hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1334 for a report of domestic 
violence at a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 2151hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1335 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
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09-14-21 
 
At 0819hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1336 for a parking problem on S 
Crawford St. 
 
At 1005hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1337 to assist another agency at a 
business on N Grant St 
 
At 1335hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1338 to check the welfare of a 
resident on S Clay St. 
 
09-15-21 
 
At 0004hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1339 for a report of a suspicious 
person on S. Washington St.  
 
At 0908hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1340 for a report of criminal 
mischief on E. Liberty St. 
 
At 1300hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1342 for a funeral escort through 
the Village to the south limits.  
 
At 1457hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1343 for a report of criminal 
mischief on Trail Dr.  
 
At 2226hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1344 to check the welfare of 
resident on W. Jackson St.  
 
09-16-21 
 
At 1449hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1345 for a disabled vehicle on E. 
Jackson St. 
 
At 1904hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1347 for a report of a parking 
issues at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
09-17-21 
 
At 0028hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1348 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0946hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1349 for report theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2017hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1351 to assist another agency on 
TR 305. 



 
09-18-21 
 
At 0353hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1352 to a suspicious vehicle at a 
business on Glen Dr. 
 
At 1011hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1354 to a citizen assist at a 
business on N. Washington St. 
 
At 1145hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1355 to a animal call at a 
residence on N. Crawford st. 
 
At 1316hrs this departmant responded to call 21MPD1356 for a funeral escort. 
 
At 1852hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1360 for a report of a reckless 
driver on SR 39.  
 
At 2000hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1361 for a report of a business 
alarm set off on S. Washington St.  
 
09-19-21 
 
At 0337hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1362 for a report of a suspicious 
person on SR 39.  
 
At 1712hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1363 for a report of criminal 
damaging at a residence on N. Washington St.  
 
At 1907hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1364 for a report of a threatening 
phone call on Massillon Rd.  
 
Accidents: 
 
09-15-21 
 
At 1053hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1341 for a two vehicle non-injury 
crash on E. Clinton St. 
 
09-16-21 
 
At 1713hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1346 for a two vehicle non-injury 
crash on S Washington St. 
 
09-17-21 
 



At 1207hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1350 for a two vehicle non-injury 
crash on S Washington St. 
 
09-18-21 
 
At 0933hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1353 for a two vehicle non-injury 
crash on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1320hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1357 for a 3 vehicle injury crash 
on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1750hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1359 for a non-injury one vehicle 
crash on N. Washington St.  
 


